Keller Public Library Board Minutes

The board of Keller Public Library met April 25, 2024, at 5:15 p.m. in the genealogy room. Those in
attendance were June Lawrence, Kurt Lovelady, Katie Mayberry, Tyler Moore, Donna Becker,
Whitney Wilson, Randy Russell, and Jordan Myers.

President June Lawrence called the meetingto order. Donna made a motionto approve the minutes
of the March meeting. The second was made by Kurt. The motion carried.

Treasury Report:

Jordan reviewed the treasury report for February. Total receipts for February were $7,134.99. Total
disbursements for February were $18,821.38. Randy made a motion to approve the treasury report
for February. The second was made by Tyler. The motion carried.

Library Report:

Jordan gave the library report for March. There were four Story Hour programs. Some library
numbers were down a little due to being closed for a week, but still average in some areas.

Old Business:

Jordan gave a remodel update. Everything was finished with the library remodel except for some
indoor lighting, painting around windows, and some exterior lighting out front. Katie Coleman’s
painting was completed and up at the library entrance.

New Business:

Jordan had a quote for a bench to go in front of the library. It would be granite and would cost
$1,800. There was a bench and trashcan quote that we later voted on via email. The cost for the
outdoor bench and trashcan was $2,228.86. Whitney made a motion to approve the bench and
trashcan and Nicole made a second motion to approve. The motion carried.

Jordan also briefly discussed the upcoming Summer Reading Program, and we talked about
distributing information about the program to the schools.

Friends of the Library Report:

There was nothing to report.

With no further discussion, Kurt made a motion to adjourn the meeting, with a second by Tyler. The
motion carried.

The next board meeting will be May 30™", 2024, at 5:15 p.m.

Katie Mayberry, Secretary



